
Building Committee Meeting  

Regional School District 14  

Towns of Bethlehem and Woodbury  
Date: Tuesday, December 4, 2012 

Place: Nonnewaug High School Library Media Center,  

5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut  

 

 

MINUTES  
 

Present: Committee members George Bauer, Gary Suslavich, John Chapman, Pat DiSarro  

Also Present: Superintendent Jody Goeler, Interim Director of Business Operations, Mike Molzon, O&G 

representative Ken Biega, Antinozzi Associates representatives Paul Lisi, and one member of the public.  

 

Call to Order – George Bauer called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m.  

 

1. Discussed proposed building project timeline.  Depending on the path of some current additional 

data gathering and analysis, we are laying out a timeframe for a building referendum at the same 

time as the budget referendum. 

2. Reviewed facility space and program requirements for the high school. 

3. Discussed necessity of including a potential plan for the Woodbury Middle School roof 

replacement. 

4. Discussed planning the work for the architect and construction manager to move forward. 
 

Next meeting is scheduled for January 8th at 6pm. 

 

Adjournment  
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:10 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

George Bauer 

Building Committee Chairman 

 
 


